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                                                                                                                             24th April 2025 

 
Sheffield Theatres Youth Theatre 8 – 12s  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have been contacted by Sheffield Theatres as they are looking to start an exciting new 
project on Tuesdays after school. Sheffield Theatres Youth Theatre (STYT) is an acting and 
theatre making project for young people aged 8-12 years (Y4-Y7). The sessions will be held 
after school on Tuesdays, at the Lyceum Theatre in the city centre. 
 
The attached flyer explains it in more detail. 
 
Staff from the theatre are visiting school on Thursday 1st May to talk about the project with 
the children and I would like to invite you into school to meet with them at 2:45pm on 
Thursday 1st May so that you can find out more. The Theatre team will be happy to answer 
any questions that you may have. 
 
Places are limited and if you wish your child to participate, you would then sign up with the 
theatre team directly.  
 
This is not a project being run by school.   

 
 

Kindly confirm whether you will be able to attend to meet with the theatre staff. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to me. 
 
Yours,  
 
 
Sally Holder 
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